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Having been a member of NASCA for around 5 1/2 years and on the executive for the last 2 years, I 
would like to remain involved with this group to allow us to build on the work under way to establish 
consistency across services, and to further enhance our increasing relationship with key external 
agencies. The highlights of my involvement with the executive over the last 2 years have been co-
coordinating the NASCA Forum last year, and developing increasingly strong relationships with 
various key personal at the National Health Board and Sector Operations. 

I am a registered nurse with 30 years of experience across a range of primary and secondary 
settings, with the last 6 as manager of the Hutt Valley Service Coordination Centre. 


